
Best regards, 

ohn Tucker 

'JUL 2 9 1988 

P. 0. Box 14 
Boylston, N. S. 
BOIT 1G0 

26 July, 1988. 

Royal Commission of the 
Donald Marshall, Jr. Prosecution 
Maritime Centre, Suite 1026 
1505 Barrington Street 
Halifax, N. S. 
B3J 3K5 

Attn: Susan M. Ashley 

Dear Ms. Ashley, 

I received your letter dated 12 may, 1988 on 22 July, 1988. 
I don't know why the mail took so long. However, I wish to 
thank you for replying to my letter to Mr. Orsborn. 

I was hoping _you would look into my case but I do understand 
your letter and I thank you for taking the time to reply. 
Please thank Mr. Orsborn as well. 



' ROYAL COMMISSION ON THE DONALD MARSHALL, JR., PROSECUTION 

MARITIME CENTRE, SUITE 1026, 1505 BARRINGTON STREET, HALIFAX 
NOVA SCOTIA, B3J 3K5 902-424-4800 

CHIEF JUSTICE T. ALEXANDER HICKMAN 
CHAIRMAN 

ASSOCIATE CHIEF JUSTICE LAWRENCE A. POITRAS 
COMMISSIONER 

THE HONOURABLE 
MR. JUSTICE GREGORY THOMAS EVANS 
COMMISSIONER 

May 12, 1988 

Mr. John W. Tucker 
Cape Breton County 

Correctional Centre 
Gardiner Mines 
Sydney, Nova Scotia 

Dear Mr. Tucker: 

Thank you for your letter of March 15, 1988 to David 
Orsborn. Mr. Orsborn has considered your letter and asked me to 
respond. 

Unfortunately, I do not think there is any way we can help 
you. Our mandate is to look into all matters related to the 
Marshall case. We are also looking into several specific cases 
which involve broader issues that have been raised by the 
Marshall case. Our Terms of Reference do not permit us to go 
beyond matters which we deem relevant to the subject of our 
Inquiry. 

If you are unhappy with the result of your trial, you should 
perhaps get legal advice as to the possibility of an appeal. I 
am sorry that I can't be more helpful. 

Yours truly, 

Susan M. Ashley, 
Commission Executive 
Secretary 

SMA/ljb 



Cape Breton County 
Correctional Center 
Gardiner Mines 
Sydney, Nova Scotia 

March 15, 1988 

PERSONAL & CONFIDENTIAL 

David Osborne 
Counsel, Marshall Inquiry 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 

Dear Mr. Osborne: 

I need your assistance in having a review made of my case which 
has resulted in me being incarcerated and I need extra-ordinary 
help. 

Briefly, I have been jailed for committing fraud against I.E.L. 
and DREE by altering invoices for equipment I sold to my company 
Mulgrave Pumps & Strainers Limited and which I.E.L. and DREE now 
say that I was not permitted to do as these were non-arm's length 
transactions. 

Unfortunately I was instructed by the Representative of I.E.L., 
Mr. Tony Krauch to do this, and how to do it. In addition, he 
agreed to take care of any objections DREE might have to this 
process. The evidence at my trial showed cleary that both I.E.L. 
and DREE paid the invoices knowing full well these represented 
non-arm's length transactions. Also, there are what I consider 
to be irregularities in the conduct of the R.C.M.P. and Messrs. 
Stewart, MacKeen & Covert (I.E.L.) and the staff of I.E.L. and 
DREE. 

As you will note I am in jail and it is very difficult for me to 
know who to contact to obtain assistance and I desperately need 
your help. You may contact me at (902) 564-4478. 

Yours truly, 

John W. Tucker 


